
 
 

Seeking Thirds Premier and U19s Assistant Coaches 
 
We need two keen and talented people to join our coaching ranks in two key roles this season 
–Thirds Premier Assistant Coach and U19s Assistant Coach. 
 
We will field seven teams across the Victorian Amateur Football Association (VAFA). These 
will be Men’s and Women’s Senior and Reserves teams, an U19 team and two Thirds 
teams.  
 
The club is based at the iconic Brunswick Street Oval, North Fitzroy and has a strong 
relationship with the Fitzroy Junior Football Club, providing a great pathway for the 
continued building and future of the club. 
 
Both of these positions are ideal for someone who is looking at stepping into coaching for the 
first time or has been coaching for a while and looking at developing their skills, or just can’t 
get enough of footy! 
 
The assistant coach of the Third’s Premier Division team will assist club legend, Silvano Inserra 
who has an enormous passion for developing and supporting players in this team. This team 
is a combination of a development squad and players vying for promotion to Reserves and 
possibly Seniors. 
 
After a break post-Covid, we have an U19s again for the 2024 season which will be led by 
Matt Watson, as he steers many of his former charges into senior football. Matt has 
experience coaching many of the players who have come through our affiliated junior club, 
the Fitzroy Junior Football Club. 
 
Requirements for applicants: 
• Passion for community football and its development 
• Demonstrated development, understanding and communication of game plan/style 
• Demonstrated experience at building relationships 
• Strong communication and leadership skills 
• Demonstrated understanding of the ethos of amateur football 
• Must hold current AFL coaching accreditation, or willing to obtain before start of season. 

 
All applicants will be considered on their experience, merits and will be treated 
confidentially. The successful applicant is required to hold a current Working with Children 
Check, or will apply immediately if successful. 

 
For all enquiries, to express your interest please contact Coaching Director, Phill Bunn on 
0406 690 164 or email coachingdirector@fitzroyfc.com.au. Individuals may be interviewed 
shortly after receiving their application. 
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